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First of all, I would like to welcome you and your child to life in Year 5. I 

am very excited to working with all of you and to having a really fun and 

successful year.  

The class have already settled in really well to the year and have made a 

really productive start to the year.  

Homework: Your child will be following the weekly timetable that is 

shown in your child’s school planner.   

Mr Farrell 

 

 English 

Our English genres this term will be Narrative viewpoint (one 

character), Narrative, character portrait, report writing, 

explanation texts and study of a significant poet. We will learn all 

our grammar and punctuation within our English lessons. 
 

 Maths 

Among the many subjects we will be studying in Maths are:  

Numbers to 10,000, Roman Numerals to 1,000, Rounding to 

the nearest 10, 100, 1000, comparing and ordering numbers 

to 100, 000, counting in 10s, 100s, 1000s, 10,000s and 

100,000s and negative numbers. 

Topic 

Our topic is called “The Art of Survival”. Our Science work will be looking 

at Animals including humans, Evolution and inheritance. Our Geography 

work will look at mapwork including 4 and 6 figure grid references. Our 

History is looking at Changes in Britain from the Stone Age to the Iron 

age.  

We will also be studying other subjects outside the topic. 

 
 

PE days and routines 

PE days in school are Monday and Wednesday. Your child will need our usual 

PE kit (white t-shirt and black shorts). They will also need warm and water 

proof clothing as our learning this term will take place outside weather 

permitting. 
 

Follow us on Twitter! 

Our class has a Twitter account. Parent, carers and friends who 

follow us get a chance to see the exciting things that happen in 

our class.  Setting up a Twitter account is quick and easy – why 

not join and then you could follow us too? 
Follow us @OakfieldY5 


